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EVERGREEN RESCOM   
     
3 November ‘22 
 
To all our Residents in Muizenberg Evergreen 
Village, 
 
We as RESCOM have unanimously agreed to 
continue the tradition in the spirit of the 
Christmas Season to give all of you an 
opportunity to contribute to a monetary gift for 
ALL our village staff (management excluded) 
for their continued hard work and dedication. 
 
From tomorrow, Friday 4th November a 
wooden box labelled RESCOM STAFF GRATUITY will be at reception. All contributions are to be 
placed in an envelope labelled STAFF Gratuity.  All contributions will be on an anonymous basis.  
 
We will collect the contributions until Friday, 16th December. 
 
 
 
Regards,  
OWEN KINAHAN 
CHAIR MUIZENBERG RESCOM 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


